
The Renaissance School for the Arts 

 

 

August 4, 2017 
 

Greetings New RSA Families 

 

I hope you are having a happy, peaceful, and creative summer and trust you are looking forward to the 

new school year.  As the 2017-2018 school year is fast approaching, we will be having a new student 

orientation night in the West Auditorium on Wednesday, August 23rd from 6:30pm-7:30pm. New 

students and their parents are strongly encouraged to attend. This meeting will provide an opportunity 

for incoming students to verify their schedules, have any questions answered, tour the building, meet 

some fellow students, and become a little more comfortable about starting the Renaissance school year.  

 

The following items will take place at the orientation: 

 

 Dispersal of student schedules 

 Introduction of RSA staff and RSA Student Leaders 

  “What it takes to be an RSA student”  and “Being an RSA Parent” presentations 

 Building tour for students and parents 

 Q & A with Director, John Richards 

While we know some of you will be unable to make it to this orientation, please do make the effort to 

join us. If you are unable to attend, but would still like to have some questions answered before the 

start of the school year, please call our office at 832-5708 where our Secretary, Ms. Burke will be more 

than happy to help.  

 

Finally, if you have not yet registered for your Renaissance classes, please be sure to call the Renaissance 
office to take care of fall registration with myself or Ms. Burke before the new student orientation event. 
If for some reason you have changed your mind and decided not to attend Renaissance, please let us 
know so that we can afford that opportunity to another young person.   
 
I look for to seeing you on August 23rd, 
 
  
 
John Richards  
Director - The Renaissance School for the Arts 
 
 
 


